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Lisa Driscoll

From: Shirley Krohn <skrohn9520@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 8:24 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Measiure X

It's baffling to me why seniors and disabled folks in our county don't get the attention they need to 
address their mobility.  Our County has so many transportation options and they all appear to work in 
their own silos without any leadership to work on ways to improve transit options for this rapidly 
growing population.  Our county is so spread out, and there is no way one transit company can meet 
the needs of these folks.  I strongly urge the funding that forms Measure X make accessible 
transportation one of its top priorities!  The aging and disabled populations are not going to 
disappear.  Let's provide the services they need!!  This email letter is being written by a 84 year old 
senior citizen.  I care about my aging colleagues and sincerely hope funds from Measure X will care 
as well!  
 
Shirley Krohn 
Walnut Creek 


